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May 10, 1988 SERVED MAY 23 1988

Secretary of the Commission
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington,

Dear Secretary:

DC 20555

This letter follows my earlier letter of April 25, 1988 to you regarding
the City of Berkeley's interest in the "proposed change in license
facility No. R-101 (Docket #50-224)".

Unfortunately, an unedited copy, a draft, was sent to you rather than a

final version.

I respectfully ask that you accept the the attached May

10 letter as a substitute, and that you destrcy the April 25, 1988

version.

I thank you for your courtesy in considering my letter.

Sincere;y'yours,

{// é//
ld V. Dellums

Member of Congress
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